
Waste company sacks union officials
 Hungary 

(January 2017) EPSU has sent a message of support to four members of the HVDSZ 
2000 municipal and waste union who were sacked by their employer, FKFzrt. The 
four are part of a collective bargaining negotiating team and were paid by company 
as part of a normal arrangement but which the company now claims contravenes 
the law on independent unions. The union, supported by its confederation MASZSZ, 
has set up an online campaign backed by the Labourstart website.
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